Dike, Darlene

From: Diver, John

Sent: 13 March 2017 14:51

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Application 2016/7146/P
Afternoon,

Please could you upload this objection comment to application 2016/7146/P?
Many thanks,

John Diver
Planning Officer

Telephone: 02079746368

----- Original Message--——
From: rachel kidd
Sent: 10 March 2017 19:58

To: Diver, John

Subject: Application 2016/7146/P

Proposal for basement scheme 2016/7146/P. Planning Officer Mr. J. Diver

| strongly object to the above application. Willow Cottages, are adjacent to no. 31 Willoughby Rd,
& are a row of exceptional & unusual houses which are listed, & which DO NOT have foundations,
& in addition, have an underground water course. To alter this risks causing serious damage to
these buildings as well as flooding.

Hampstead cannot risk seriously damaging, & possibly losing this precious, & historically
important, row of houses, & the application should under no circumstances be permitted.

Mrs Rachel Kidd. 41 Rudall Crescent NW3 1RR

Sent from my iPad



